
Thursday, March 3, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
ASB Announcements 
Come to the CIF Central Section Girls Basketball Championship game Saturday night at Selland Arena.  If you are a Red 
Army member you have the opportunity to ride the rooter bus and receive complimentary admission into the game.  If you 
would like to participate in this activity go to the counseling office to pick up a permission slip.  Permission slips must be 
turned in by Friday morning at break. 
 
Sadie Hawkins bid requests will be available beginning Monday in the ASB room. 
 
Students 
Congratulations to the following basketball players for making the Boy’s Basketball WYL All League:  1st Team – Brad 
Simas, 2nd Team – Cory Davis and Tyler Rodriguez. 
 
Drama Club presents…”So You Still Think You Can Act” a tribute to TV, movies and the entertainment business.  This 
show includes live acts as well as student made videos and parodies.  The show starts at 7:00 p.m. on March 4th in the 
Stratton Tarvin Presentation Center for only $5.  Be there! 
 
The California Blood Bank will be at HHS on Friday, 3/4.  You can sign up during class presentations in your Social 
Studies classes on Tuesday or with Mrs. McGrory in Rm. 810 anytime.  You need to be in good health and weigh at least 
110 lbs in order to donate.  Bring your 2 permission slips to the drive in the Old Gym Friday during your assigned time.  
Sign up to save a life! 
 
Attention all seniors – tryouts to sing the National Anthem and a Senior Song for graduation is March 15th at lunch in Rm. 
307.  Performances may be as a single, duet, quartet, etc.  Please pick up applications from Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 and 
return by March 11th.  You must fill out an application to perform. 
 
Attention Seniors:  there are only 30 seats available for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain.  Cost is $100 which includes 
admission, dinner and transportation.  Those seniors who have paid a deposit to reserve a seat must pay the balance by 
March 18th or your seat will be canceled.  Please make all payments in the ASB Office during break or lunch. 
 
Order your 16 x 20 Senior Yell Picture for $20.  Make payment in the ASB Office during break and lunch by March 31st. 
 
The Hanford High School Music Program is looking to start an orchestra!  If you play a string instrument and are 
interested in being in the orchestra please see Ms. Levine in the band room so we can get a sign up list going.  Thank you! 
 
There are only about 75 copies of the yearbook left to reserve.  Cost is $65 and you can make payment in the ASB Office 
during break and lunch.  Price will increase to $70 after April 15th.  Don’t be left out, there is no guarantee that extras will 
be available at the end of the school year. 
 
Join us for Art Club each Monday during lunch in Rm. 605. 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and water. 
 

Respect 
“You must be fit to give before you can be fit to receive.” – James 
Stephens 
 

Analyze – break apart 
 
 
 


